
 

 

 

 

PHISHING/SCAM 
October 12, 2020 

The Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners is issuing this warning again to advise all 
licensees to beware of an individual who is telephoning licensees and falsely claiming 
to be from the Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners.  One of the individuals was 
calling from area code 804 which is located in Virginia.  However, be aware that calls 
may be coming in from any area code.  

Should you or your staff receive a telephone call from any person identifying 
themselves as being from the Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners, please request 
the individual’s contact information along with their superior’s contact information.  
The Board generally does not initiate investigations over the telephone.  

DO NOT PROVIDE ANY INFORMATION OVER THE PHONE 

If you have ANY doubt as to the legitimacy of the caller, or if you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners at (702) 
486-7044.  

 

Thank you.  

The Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 


